
 
 

 
 
Date: 12th August, 2025 
 

To, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 504380 
 
Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting held on Tuesday, 12th August, 2025. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In terms of Regulation 30 read with part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("the Listing Regulations"), 
we wish to inform you that, Board of Directors in their meeting held today i.e. 12th 
August, 2025 has inter-alia considered and approved the following: 
 
1. Unaudited Financial Results along with Limited Review Report as submitted by 

the statutory auditor of the Company for the First Quarter Ended 30th June, 2025;  
 

Accordingly, the Unaudited Financial Results for the First Quarter Ended 30th June, 
2025 along with Limited Review Report are attached herewith as “Annexure I”. 

 
The Board Meeting commenced at 06:15 P.M. and concluded at 07:25 P.M. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Flomic Global Logistics Limited 
 
 
 
Abhay Shah 
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 
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